## FOUNTAINS' NEWSLETTER

Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed lots of chocolate. This half term our topic will be **Treasure** and within this we will be finding out about The Romans including Roman mosaics and architecture. Any books, pictures and artefacts will be most welcome and the children can share them in class.

In Science we will follow on from our work on animals and will be looking at living things and their habitats. We will begin by looking at different ways of classifying animals and plants.

In Literacy we will be finishing our work on Myths and Legends. We will then do work on persuasive writing looking at the vocabulary/language used in advertising. Thank you for your support with your child's spellings. We do work on them each week in class and test the children on them on a regular basis

Maths will focus initially on different calculation strategies. Please continue to help your child at home with their maths target booklet. We will test in class. It is important to remember that answers need to be instant recall.

PE will take place on Mondays and on Fridays, please make sure children have appropriate kit. This half term we will be doing athletics and games, and will aim to be outdoors whenever the weather permits.

We will continue to change reading books on Mondays and Thursdays for year 3s; thank you for your continued support with home reading. Year 4s will change their own reading books as necessary.

As always we are available before or after school if you have anything regarding your child you need to discuss.

Mrs Wells and Ms Gauder. April 2015.